
EXPLAINATION AS TO RESPONSE “NO” to Q4 OF ANNUAL GOVERNANCE STATEMENT 2023/24 
 

The incorrect notice for public rights 2022/2023 was displayed on the website and was noted on 
the internal audit report 2023/2024. 

The Parish Council believes this Notice related to the annual audit 2022/2023 but have been 
advised by the Internal Auditor that this also should be noted at Q4 of the Annual Governance 
Statement 2023/2024. 

The Parish Council confirms the correct notice has been displayed for the current annual audit 
(2023/2024) 


